

#### NASHS Newsletter Term 4 Week 3

Welcome to our first Newsletter for Term 4. In this edition you can read about the Year 12's Last Day, Year 9 Leadership Camp, Physics Day at Adventure World, Volleyball news, results of the NASHS Canteen Survey and of course lots of photos.

 $\underline{\operatorname{Click\ here}}$  to view the Newsletter.

#### SECONDARY SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 2017

The Department of Education coordinates a range of scholarships, grants and prizes to help students meet some of the costs of secondary schooling. The minimum scholarship value is \$750; however, the majority are for sums of \$1 000 and upwards.



...Read More

### NASHS ABA Results

The Albany Basketball Association season has kicked off.

NASHS has had a great start to the season across all divisions.

Click READ MORE to see the results.



...Read More

# Open Garden

Sunday 6th November, 10am - 4.30pm.

Live Music, Food and Drinks.

Come down and support Chaplaincy services in schools around Albany & Denmark.



**READ MORE** 

## WHOOPING COUGH

There have been several confirmed whooping cough cases in the Albany region.

Parents and care-givers are advised to watch for signs and symptoms of this infection and take any child, adolescent or adult showing symptoms of the disease to see a doctor for testing and possible antibiotic treatment.

